TOWN OF HARWINTON
RECREATION COMMISSION
MONDAY, APRIL 24, 2017
HARWINTON TOWN HALL

Members Present: Michael Flowers, Wayne Delmonte, John Goodno, Bruce Wilcox
Also Present: Suzanne Stich, Recreation Director

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Michael Flowers, at 7:06 pm.

Minutes of the February meeting were accepted on a motion by B. Wilcox, second by W. Delmonte, so
moved.

Director Report by Suzanne Stich:

We had a successful Annual Easter Egg Hunt with music, bounce house and balloon twisting.

The Youth Award Ceremony was held today with 54 Harwinton and Burlington youth being recognized.
The Project Grad Commiittee is very small this year, and relying on more assistance from the Recreation
Departments. Their Tag Sale fundraiser is this weekend.

The Harwinton 5K is scheduled for June 24 with a new race organizer.

Spring programs include: Fishing Derby, Self-Defense for Women & Girls, Funtastic Tuesdays-
afterschool games, Kids Karate, Dance recital coming in May, senior league baseball.

Ongoing aduit programs include Zumba, Pilates, Yoga and Fit Club.

Sport Complex opened on April 17 for the Spring season.

Summier camp staff interviews will be held in 2 weeks. Applications deadline is 4/25/17.
Chairman Report by Michael Flowers: No new items to discuss.

HYSA Report by Wayne Delmonte:

A successful Opening Day was held on 4/22/17 despite less than ideal weather.

The plan to install a bathroom facility is on hold for now.

Other Business
None

Meeting adjourned on a motion by Wayne Delmonte, second by Bruce Wilcox, so moved.
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